
 

 

 

 

 

 
September 13, 2018 

 

 

 

Mr. Zach Baker 

Lawrence Public Works Department 

P.O. Box 708 

Lawrence, Kansas 66044 

 

RE: Recommendation for Award 

 West 23rd Street Geometric Improvements 

 City Project No. PW 1722/UT 1720   PEC Project No. 171385-001 

 

Dear Zach: 

 

The bid was checked for accuracy, completeness and other applicable requirements.  The only bid received 

was as follows: 

 

Sunflower Paving, Inc.     $2,077,599.20 

 

Engineer’s Estimate      $2,121,071.00  

 

Their bid documents for this project appear to be in order.  Sunflower Paving, Inc. recently completed the 

2017 Milling, Patch, Overlay and Concrete Maintenance Program at multiple locations across the City and 

is currently under contract with the City on the 2018 Milling, Patch, Overlay and Concrete Maintenance 

Program.   

 

Based on the above information, PEC recommends that the City of Lawrence award the construction 

contract for the West 23rd Street Geometric Improvements Project to Sunflower Paving, Inc. of Lawrence, 

Kansas in the amount of their bid of $2,077,599.20. 

 

Very truly yours, 

Professional Engineering Consultants, P. A.  

 

 

 

Jason L. Fundis, P.E.  

 

Cc:  David Cronin 

 Leah Morris 

 Chris Rice 
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